Graduation - continued

Ted Ross then presented the Valedictory address to those assembled on behalf of the graduating class.

This brought the programme to a close sending the graduates on to further study and careers.

Master of Ceremonies for the evening was Cathy Cocks. Musical selections were performed by Lynn Drake. Coffee and lunch was served in the Home Economics room following the ceremony.

The Graduation Dance was held at the Schreiber Campus.

Photos continued page IO

THE AUXILIARY TO THE MCCAUSLAND HOSPITAL

Rossport was the site of the June 18th meeting of the auxiliary. This was the final meeting until September 17th.

Beth Macadam welcomed the Rossport ladies and thanked Mrs. Todesco for holding the meeting in her store.

Correspondence included a letter of thanks from the Board of Governors for the light and other equipment donated by the auxiliary.

The auxiliary plans to join the Hospital Auxiliary Association. This group will keep us up-to-date on the current happenings of other hospitals and give us helpful hints on bettering our auxiliary.

The auxiliary is still trying to collect rags. Lil Harris and Beth Macadam will accept these either in pieces approximately 24"x24" or as is.

Elaine Mannisto and Kay Stefurak are looking for ladies to knit for us. If anyone is interested, place give them a call. Knitting materials are available for projects.

Get ready for the auxiliary dance to be held in Schreiber in September. See you there

LADIES GOLF NEWS

On Tuesday, June 26th, two flights of lady golfers participated in the twilight, with P. Wellings coming through with low net, J. Rattray with low hole and I. Romanuk guessing her score.

Sunday, July Ist, the ladies executive, took out for eighteen holes for the Board of Directors trophy. J. Gunter being the lucky trophy winner with P. Wellings runner up.

A short reminder ladies of the dates for our pin round tournament. All rounds I8 holes with six out of ten to be played to qualify.

The dates are: Mon., July 9th; Sun., July I5th; Thurs., July 26th; Sun., Aug. 5th; Sat. Aug. 18th; Sun. Aug. 19th; Mon. Aug. 27th; Thurs., Sept 6th and Mon., Sept. I5th.

STORK CLUB

Born to Mr. and Mrs. B. Harper of Schreiber a girl on June 28th, 1973.

MARRIAGE ANNOUNCEMENT

Mr. and Mrs. John Georges of Manitouwadge, Ontario are pleased to announce the marriage of their daughter Michelle Irene to Mr. Patrick O'Connell Duggan on Saturday, June 30th, I973 at St. Jerome's Roman Catholic Church, Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario.

NOTICE TO EQUIPMENT OWNERS

For "Loading and Spreading Granular Material" on Highway 584 at various locations from Geraldton to Nakina, commencing approximately July 18th, 1973, the following equipment is required:

One (I) only - FRONT END LOADER

3½ Cubic Yard Capacity
(Minimum)

Four Wheel Drive
Rubber Tired
Articulated Steering
Approx. 200 Hrs.

One (I) only - CRAWLER TRACTOR

65 D.B.H.P. (Minimum)

Angle Dozer with Rear Winch

Approx. I30 Hrs.

Sealed Tenders on forms supplied by the Ministry will be received by the District Engineer until I2:00 O'Clock Noon, Local Time,

WEDNESDAY, JULY II, 1973.

Specifications, tender forms and envelopes may be obtained in person or by mail from the District Office, 80I West Walsh Street, P.O. Box 96, Thunder Bay, Ontario, P7C 4V7. Telephone 577-645I.

The lowest or any Tender not necessarily accepted.



Ministry of
Transportation
and
Communications